
 

 

 
10 January 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 3 Trip to National Museums Liverpool World Museum  
 
Year 3 will be visiting the Liverpool World Museum Tuesday 11th February 2025. During the 
day children will participate in an Ancient Egyptian Mummification workshop. Children will 
also have the opportunity to explore the museum and have time to enjoy lunch within the 
World Museum Lunchroom. Our Spring Term topic in History is all about the Ancient 
Egyptians. The children will be immersed into Ancient Egyptian life during their visit.  
 
Children will need a packed lunch for the visit (disposable cartons only, no glass bottles or 
sports/energy/fizzy drinks) in a plastic bag, labelled clearly with their name. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals and you wish for school to provide a lunch please reply to this 
email no later than Friday 31 January 2025. 
  
The children will be leaving school at 9.30am, travelling by bus, and will aim to return by the 
end of the school day. Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, a warm 
waterproof coat and sensible shoes. 
 
The total cost of the day is £10.00 and payment should be made on ParentPay no later than 
Wednesday 05 February 2025. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs S Murphy 
Headteacher  


